RFB 1809-0068

ROLL-OFF SERVICE

The City of Goodlettsville is soliciting bids for the dumpster and disposal service at the City of
Goodlettsville.

Contractors will provide all labor, equipment, material and supplies necessary for the collection and
disposal of trash and bulk waste located at the Goodlettsville Public Works site in Goodlettsville, TN.

It is the City’s plan to create a one year contract with three, one year renewal options.

The City will be accepting sealed bids at the office of Charlie Ballard, City of Goodlettsville, 105 South
Main Street, Goodlettsville, TN 37072, until 2:00 p.m. CST on September 27, 2018. At that time all
bids will be publicly opened.

Bid form with information requirements can be found on the City’s website, www.goodlettsville.gov,
under open solicitations.

The City reserves the right to reject any and all bids, to waive informalities and to accept the bid or bids
judged to be in the best interest if the City.

The City of Goodlettsville does not discriminate on the basis of age, race, sex, color, national origin,
religion or disability in admission to, access to, or operation of its programs, services or activities, nor
does it discriminate in its hiring, employment or purchasing practices. Contact the City Manager at (615)
851-2200 with questions, concerns, complaints and with requests for ADA accommodations.


http://www.goodlettsville.gov/




